
     

 
Notice of Public Open House: East Bayfront Urban Design Guidelines 
 
The East Bayfront - West Precinct Urban Design Guidelines will be presented at a public open 
house on Tuesday, February 20, 2007 at Metro Hall, 55 John Street – Room 313. The Toronto 
Waterfront Revitalization Corporation in partnership with the City of Toronto invites you to join 
us any time between 6:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m. to review the guidelines and provide us with your 
feedback. 

The East Bayfront – West Precinct is situated on Toronto’s Central Waterfront between Jarvis 
and Parliament Streets.  The new East Bayfront community will be a vibrant and sustainable 
downtown neighbourhood and a destination for city residents and visitors.  

The design guidelines are the next step in the implementation of the East Bayfront Precinct Plan 
and Zoning By-Law.  A copy of the Draft Urban Design Guidelines is available for review and 
comment at www.towaterfront.ca.  Comments on the document should be submitted to Andrea 
Kelemen at akelemen@towaterfront.ca by February 26, 2007. 

The final East Bayfront - West Precinct Urban Design Guidelines are targeted for presentation 
to Toronto & East York Community Council on March 27, 2007 and to City Council on April 23, 
2007.  Final confirmation of these dates will be provided once the agenda for these meetings 
has been released.  
 
If you have any questions, please visit our website at www.towaterfront.ca or contact Andrea 
Kelemen at 416-214-1344 ext. 248. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on February 20th! 
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